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          ED Mission / Evangelism Prayer, Discipleship 2022:  Being Eucharistic People - St. Clare of Assisi

 In  time of need,
we can come to
Jesus in the Eucha-
rist with this prayer
of St. Clare:**

1This weekend, plan to
arrive early or stay
after Mass to quietly
pray before our Lord,
present in the
tabernacle. 

2   Pray with the
apostles, “Lord,
increase our faith!”
(Luke 17 - may the
mustard seed grow)

3 God commands
His angels to guard
you in all your
ways. Read Psalm
91 and give thanks.

4  Offer the well-
known peace
prayer of St.
Francis of Assisi
on his feast day.M

5 “Lord, teach us to
pray!” (Luke 11:1-
4).  He did then,
and He does now!
Ask and receive.

6 “Ask, seek,
knock.”  Lord, send
us Your Holy
Spirit! (See Luke
11:5-13)

7 Pray for Holy
Mother of the
Rosary Cathedral
parish family on
their feast day.

8 Jesus, help us to
hear Your Word and
keep it. (See Luke
11:27-28)

9 Christian Family-
May God heal any
divisions which
exist in our homes
or in our Church.

10 How does God
want to accomplish
His will through
me today? (Luke
11:29-32)

11 Read Luke 11:
37-46. Ponder and
pray: Lord, give us
the vision and
openness...

12 ...to observe the
whole law, letter
and spirit. 
(Sacred Space)

13 Join us for a
Virtual Bible Study
at 7 PM - St. Clare
and the Eucharist.

†

14 You, and every
living being, are of
infinite value to God
- take heart and be
encouraged! (See 
Luke 12:1-7) 

15 “You pay God 

 a compliment by
asking great things
of Him.”
~Teresa of Ávila

16 Heritage Sunday
“Lord, every nation
on earth will adore
You...” ~Read
Psalm 72.

17 May Synod
delegates & guests
pray and seek
God’s will for His
PNC Church.

18  Pray for clergy
and for the ones
God is calling as
bishops to shepherd
His people.

19 Jesus Christ will
come again. How
are we, the Church,
preparing for His
return? (Lk.12) 

20 Sovereign Lord,
equip Your Church
to witness & serve
in an increasingly
secular world.

21“What are the
signs of our times?
How do we under-
stand them?” (Luke
12:54-59) º 

22 Bless the parish
family of St. Stani-
slaus Cathedral & all
who gather for the
125th Anniversary

23 Pray for the
grace to recognize
Jesus’ Presence in
the Eucharist, now
and always.

24 Raphael the
Archangel - his
name means, “God
heals.” Pray for all
who are ill.

25 We revisit the
mustard seed, now
a sheltering tree.
Growth in Christ
takes time (Lk.13)

26“May faith rise
up in our hearts re-
gardless of what
we can see with our
eyes.” �

27 Make us people
of faith & integrity,
unafraid to hold
firm to what is true
and right. º

28 (Luke 6:12-16)
Do I prayerfully
seek God when I
must make a big
decision?

29 Our behavior in
small, everyday
things reveals the
humility (or pride)
in our hearts. Ì

30 (Luke 19) Read
Zacchaeus’ story.
Are you as excited
to meet Jesus in the
Eucharist?

31 (Luke 14:12-14)
Can I be generous
without seeking
recognition or
reward?

**“I come, O Lord,
into your sanctuary to
see the life and food
of my soul. As I hope
in You, O  Lord,
inspire me with that

 confidence which
brings me to your
holy mountain.
Permit me, O Divine
Jesus, to come closer
to You, that my

whole soul may do
homage to the

greatness of  your
majesty; that my
heart, with its

tenderest affections, 

may acknowledge
Your infinite love;
that my memory may
dwell on the admira-
ble mysteries

renewed here on the

 altar every day, and
that the sacrifice of my
whole being may join
your own. Amen.**

Mhttps:/ww.loyolapress.com/catholic-resources/prayer/traditional-catholic-prayers/saints-prayers/peace-prayer-of-saint-francis/
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